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New admissions to the Geneva Bar

Congratulations to LALIVE Geneva lawyers Pierre-Henri Schwarzen et 

Mélanie Tritten for passing the Geneva bar exam. They celebrated their

achievement in November 2023 at the official ceremony honouring all

successful 2023 bar candidates. The newly admitted lawyers were part of the

LALIVE Geneva trainee team for 18 months and joined the firm as associates

earlier this year. Partner Sandrine Giroud attended the ceremony, held at Uni-

Mail.
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